
 

 

 

 

Wallaga Lake Heights community newsletter 21, 1 June 2022 

 

The health of Wallaga Lake – seminar/workshop 8 June 

SAME EVENT - NEW LOCATION AND TIME 

The seminar is now less than a week away. Thanks to all who have responded – you are all welcome. 

There are two changes: 

• The seminar will now be held on the reserve at the bottom of Wallaga St; 

• And it will run from 9 to 11 am. 

The content is unchanged, ie: 

• Nick Lee of Elgin Associates, an expert on water quality, will describe the work being done monitoring the 
lake and what we can learn from it; 

• Rachel Duczynski from Bega Valley Shire will outline the current status of estuary planning. 

Please let us know if you plan to attend. You might also like to let us have any questions or issue you would like 
addressed. 

THE HEALTH OF WALLAGA LAKE 

Free seminar and workshop with Nick Lee and Rachel Duczynski 

Wallaga Lake Reserve, by the swings at the bottom of Wallaga St 

Wednesday 8 June, 9.00 to 11.00 am 

Hosted by Heights Care – caring for Wallaga Lake Heights 

RSVP, with any questions you’d like addressed, to bill.southwood@bigpond.com  
 

 

Best wishes, Heights Care steering group, 

Roz Bannon  Peter Campbell  Ivana Gattegno   

Alison Kuiter   Doug Mein  Olga Nielsen  

Bill Southwood 
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